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a -  x ,  L5 DATE: August 1 , 2001 
TO: Blanca Bayo, Director, Division of Commission C ministrative Semi& r> 
FROM: Noreen Davis, Director, Division of Legal Servic 

Walter D’Haeseleer, Director, Division of Compe 
RE: Docket No. 000109-TI - Investigation and determination of appropriate method for 

refunding overcharges and interst on intrastate O+ calls made from pay telephones and in 1 
Pursuant to Order No. PSC-01-0496-PAA-T1, issued February 27,2001, the refund amount 

of $3,38 1-00, plus accrued interest of $428.80, for a total of $3,809.80, was refunded to overcharged 
customers from April 2,2001 to April 30,200 1. A check for the unrefunded amount of $591.59 was 
received and forwarded to the Comptroller’s Office for deposit into the Florida General Revenue 
Fund on July 13,2001. Since the refund has been submitted, and no 
further action is required, this docket m 

cc: Division of Legal Services (Fudge) 
Division of Competitive Services (K. CraigKennedy) 
Division of Economic Regulation (D. Draper) 


